October 9, 2015

Mr. Gene Bennett

Industrial Waste Inspector
City of Everett

3200 Cedar Street

Everett, Washington 98201

SUBJECT: WATER DISCHARGE REPORT - THIRD QUARTER 2015
DISCHARGE AUTHORIZATION #214-08
TOC Holdings Co. Facility No. 01-169
851 North Broadway, Everett, Washington

Dear Mr. Bennett:

This letter is intended to satisfy the compliance reporting requirements in Section 4.3(A) of the Industrial
Pretreatment Ordinance #3070-08. The remediation system began operating on June 7, 2012. As of March
27, 2015, a total of 70,110 gallons of treated water had been discharged to the City of Everett sanitary sewer
since the system has been operational. The remediation system was shut down on March 27, 2015 to begin
the confirmation sampling stage of the project. The remediation system will remain off-line until removal of
the remediation system.

No treated water has been discharged during the Third Quarter monitoring period.
Please contact me at (360) 703-6079 if you have any questions.

Respectfully,
HydroCon, LLC

Créig%tgren, LHG

Project Manager

cc:  Mr. Mark Chandler, TOC Holdings Co.
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